SBC minutes 5/7/21

- 1. Attendance: Sandy Barron, Claire Bawtinhimer
- 2. Approval of Agenda: Claire moves to approve, second by Sandy
- 3. Approval of minutes: Sandy moves to approve, second by Claire
- 4. Reports:
 - a. Principals: be sure to watch Principal Hayman's video to Moose Pass families posted in the school newsletter.

As of now we have 12 students confirmed for next year.

b. Teachers: We are wrapping up the end of the year and finishing the last round of testing this week and next.

Ms. Barron would like to congratulate and celebrate Mrs. Bryden on receiving the Golden Apple Award! She came to school today and did a virtual field trip with the students to the Amazon Distribution Center to talk about their computer robotics and how useful Computer Science Degrees can be.

Also want to thank Ms. Amanda for all her help this year! She came to school this week to give students info about the summer reading program- Ms. Barron is encouraging all students to participate!

- c. Additional: none
- 5. Old Business: the school zone lights are flashing in the afternoon but may be set to the wrong time in the morning
- 6. New business: Parents are able to complete a Survey on what they would like in a new principal for Seward Middle School and High School this can affect Moose Pass students in the future if they continue on to Seward after MP.

We will be hiking this week around the school property, be sure student have gear for all weather

there will be a last day of school Picnic! There is no food service on the last day of school so students will bring a lunch and families are invited to join- Susanna will send an email with details

- 7. Next meeting: no meeting again until next school year!
- 8. Adjournment: Sandy motions to adjourn, second by Claire